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I am a 25 year resident of Oregon and one of the best things I have experienced in 

this state is the ease of voting and the confidence I have in the mail-in system.  This 

allows for all citizens to participate and is the BEST METHOD FOR ENSURING 

REPRESENTATION OF ALL.   I am firmly opposed to SB 210 and hope that it dies a 

quick death in committee.  Anyone supporting this notion is basically asking for their 

political career to be over.   

 

Also, let me clearly state that the GOP member that has initiated this bill is an enemy 

of the people of Oregon and has based his desire to pass this bill on faulty data 

(read: LIES) about voter fraud and is participating in fascist propaganda and wasting 

tax payer dollars.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted and thank you for your consideration.  

 

 


